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March Schedule 

Monday, March 2nd 

   Open Enrollment Begins 

Monday-Friday, March 2nd-6th 

   Dr. Seuss Week!   

Sunday, March 8th 

   Daylight Savings Time Begins 

Monday, March 9th 

   Field Trip to see “Pete The Cat” 

Friday, March 13th 

   End of Third Quarter—EARLY RELEASE at  

   11:30  AM 

Monday, March 16th 

   Field Trip to the Academy Library 

Monday-Friday, March 23rd—March 27th 

   SPRING BREAK—NO SCHOOL 

                       O taste and see that the LORD is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him.     Psalms 34:8                              

Dr. Seuss’s Birthday—March 2nd 

We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’s birthday the week 

of March 2-6.  With the exception of Monday (green 

shirt) and Friday (stripes), uniforms are required. 

 March 2 Green Eggs & Ham-wear a green shirt  

 March 3 If I Ran The Circus—bring an animal 

you would have in your circus (stuffed, plastic, 

picture, etc.– NO LIVE ANIMALS)   

 March 4 Great Day for UP—bring something 

for  Show and Tell that goes UP (kite, airplane, 

ball, etc.) 

 March 5 Fox in Socks-wear silly socks  

 March 6 The Cat in the Hat-wear 

something with stripes (hat, shirt, socks, 

etc.) 

Calvary Christian 

  5th—Lyric Dunn             17th—Gabriel Kozyerinsky 

14th—Easton Stewart     17th—Sutton Hawk 

Field Trip—March 9th—”Pete The Cat” 

On Monday, March 9th, we will be going to the 

Mattie Kelly Arts Center in Niceville to see a Pete The 

Cat play.  We are scheduled to leave at 9:00 am and 

return at approximately 11:30 

am.  The cost is $10.00 per stu-

dent.  Permission slips were 

emailed on Monday, February 

24th.  The money and permis-

sion slips are due by 8:00 am 

Tuesday, March 3rd.  

Early Release—March 13th 

Friday, March 13th is the end of the third quarter and 

will be an early release day at 11:30 am.  There will be 

no afternoon extended care so please make plans ac-

cordingly. 



K5 Registration Information  

K4 Students going into K5 for the 2020-21 school 

year may be eligible for the Step Up for Students 

scholarship.  This scholarship is based on income 

and the link can be found on the CCAP website:  

www.ccafwb.org under the “Links” tab.  Note:  you 

will need to click the links tab to see the SUFS link, it 

is not on the drop-down menu when you hover over 

the tab. 

This scholarship does not apply to K3 or K4.  

 

Reminder to Parents 

Beginning March 2nd the registration fee increases 

to $175.  Starting June 1st the registration fee in-

creases to $225.  Registration for the next year is 

not automatic.   Starting Monday, March 2nd, reg-

istration will be open on a first-come basis until 

classes are full.   Tuition rates for  the 2020-21 

school year are available.   

SPRING BREAK— March 23rd — 27th 

CCAP will be closed the week of March 23rd—27th for 

Spring Break.  Classes will resume on Monday, March 

30th.  Have a fun and safe week!  

Field Trip—March 16th  to the          

Academy Library 

Monday, March 16th at 9:30 am the students will be 

going to the Academy to tour the school library.  Our 

librarian, Mrs. Wing will explain how we use libraries 

and read them a story!  It will be an exciting adventure! 


